
I’d like to thank the Library Administration and 
renovation architects for making the effort to 
learn about the many critical and diverse needs 
of the TBBC clients. 

  
Thank you for stepping out of the box in regard 
to typical architectural design considerations in 
order to accommodate the essential 
requirements of our atypical clientele. 
  
Lastly, thank you for engaging the TBBC 
Advisory Committee for its particular insights 
and experience in regard to the functional 
design features that are appropriate for the 
TBBC clients. 
  
-Steve Krauss, TBBC Advisory Committee 
Secretary  
 


